
The Inquiry into Hyponatraemia-related Deaths 
Chairman: Mr John O'Hara QC 

Ms Wendy Beggs 
Directorate of Legal Services 
2 Franklin Street 
BELFAST 
BT2 8DQ 

Dear Ms Beggs, 

Re RaycheiFerguson 

I refer to the above. 

Your Ref: NSCB04/1 
NSCW50/1 
NSCS071/1 

Our Ref: BMcL-0086-13 

Date: 91
h May 2013 

In a letter to the Inquiry dated 151
h April 2013 (Your Reference: AD-0529-13) reference 

is made to the Job Description of Mr. Manus Doherty (Director of Personnel). 
Unfortunately this document was not attached and I would therefore be grateful if the 
same could be provided to the Inquiry, along with the Risk Management Newsletter 
(referred to at p.42 of the 1999-2000 Annual Report). 

I would also be grateful if the Annual Report for 2000-2001 could be provided to the 
Inquiry, which is not included at 2b, but which is the Report most relevant to the case of 
Raychel Ferguson. 

Yours sincerely, 

s. ulr-
1·1 

Brian Mcloughlin 
Assistant Solicitor to the Inquiry 

Secretary: Bernie Conlon 
Arthur House, 41 Arthur Street, Belfast, BT1 4GB 

Email: inquiry@ihrdni.org Website: www.ihrdni.org Tel: 028 9044 6340 Fax: 028 9044 6341 
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